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Wednesday 11th November 

Flu Immunisations  

The School Immunisation team will be in school on next Wednesday afternoon 
to administer the flu vaccination to all children who have returned a completed 
consent form.  

 

Photo Orders  

The orders for the school photographs will be collected next Wednesday, if you 
have not done so already, please send your order into school. 
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Email Correspondence  
We hope you all enjoyed the half term break and many thanks for your support and pa-
tience during this difficult  period, we are facing challenging times and communication is 
key.  

 

If you have not already done so please ensure school has an up to date email address for 
you. This is essential when dealing with situations like those that we were faced with last 
week. The office staff will be contacting parents directly, who have not supplied an email 
address to request one.  

 

We would also request that you check your emails, including your junk / spam folders, over 
the weekends / holidays for important messages from school.  

 

Symptoms and cases of Covid 

A reminder to all families and staff—If there are any new cases of Covid in 

your household, please contact school to update us, even if you already 

have a positive case in your home. This will enable us to gather accurate ad-

vice and share with all relevant members of our school community. 

 

When children are displaying any of the key symptoms of Covid, including a 

temperature, school will await a negative test result before allowing that 

child to return to school. This is line with advice and guidance previously 



Cloakroom 
In response to requests of parents of Class 3 and 4 children, the cloakroom has been 
divided into two areas. This will enable all children to hang up their coats up in prepa-
ration of winter weather. 

We have risk assessed this and the children will only be accessing the cloakroom in 
small groups and it will always be well ventilated. 

Bug Busting Day—Fridays 

Can I please recommend that all families take 
time to check their childΩs hair on a Friday 
night, so that they can be treated over the 
weekend if needed. 

Thank you 



 

Children in Need 

Friday 13th November  

 

 

 

To support Children In Need, we will be having a non-uniform day. Your 

 child can come to school  on Friday 13th November in non-uniform.  

 

We do not expect parents to purchase any Children In Need Specific  

clothing, the children are free to wear what they choose for a suggested  

donation of £1.00.  

 

Donations can be made direct through our fundraising page: 

Parent Pay 

If you have not done so please activate your parent pay account, the will enable 
you to pay for school meals, book and pay for breakfast club, and pay for uniform 
and school trips. If you need assistance please contact the school office.  


